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April 5, 2012
Kenji Kimura
Uehara 3-40-5

Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 151-0064
Dear Kenji san,

Thank you for your generosity. Pitch In For Baseball® received your contribution of $1,560 in
support for our organization.

Your generosity and that of your colleagues is truly meaningful. You have set a wonderful
example of appreciation. Your financial support will make an important impact on our ability to
help children and communities in need.

I’m hopeful to get a chance to thank you in person in Williamsport this year. Best of luck on a
great season!

Sincerely yours,

N |

David Rhode
Executive Director
Pitch In For Baseball

“Let your equipment play extra innings!”



